REPORT
1998 October 19

BURNABY BICYCLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

RE: VANCOUVER ARFA CYCLING COALITION REQUEST
FOR A BICYCLE ROUTE ALONG SKYTRAIN EXTENSION

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council receive this report for information.

REPORT

Council, at the regular Council meeting held on 1998 August 10, received correspondence from the
Vancouver Area Cycling Coalition requesting that a bicycle route be incorporated into the proposed
extension of the SkyTrain from Columbia Street Station in New Westminster to Lougheed Mall.
Arising from consideration of the correspondence, Council resolved to refer the letter to the

Burnaby Bicycle Advisory Committee.

Arising from consideration of the correspondence, the Burnaby Bicycle Advisory Committee
wishes to advise that it is in support of incorporating a bike path along the SkyTrain right of way, if
feasible, in order to accommodate bicycles.

Respectfully. submitted,

Councillor Nick Volkow
Chair
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